
 

Final Dates for Reading and Library Books 

 

Dear families, 

 

As we approach the end of the summer term, school need to conduct an audit of our reading books. 

In order to do this, we are asking for all school reading books to be returned by Friday 15th July. 

 

The last date that any books will be sent home will be Friday 8th July. 

 

Please hunt under beds, on bookcases and in piles around the house to locate any school books.  

 

To continue with reading at home, we strongly promote reading family books, a visit to the library, and of course 
bedtime stories.  

Finally, it would be great to see all our families join in with the Summer Reading Challenge 2022 Summer 
Reading Challenge 2022: Gadgeteers! | Newcastle City Council. 

Summer Reading Challenge 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Rebecca Turner  

Headteacher 

 

https://www.newcastle.gov.uk/libraries/gadgeteers
https://www.newcastle.gov.uk/libraries/gadgeteers
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/

